
Thank You to those who expressed kind thoughts and prayers during the recent loss of our
dear Dad, Grandfather, Great-Grandfather and Great-Great Grandfather, John M. Casper.
Thank you to those who supported him and our family along the way; Mayo Clinic Health
System, Dr. Mark Beahm, Bethany St. Joseph Corporation, OnaMain, Laurel Manor and
Onalaska Care Center. Special thanks to Dickinson Family Funeral Homes, the Rev.
Ted Dewald, the Blue Moon for the wonderful luncheon, the Stoddard
American Legion Post 315 and to the members of the U.S. Army color
guard for all their amazing contributions to the service. Thank you also
to those who sent cards or called or helped us in any
way. Memorials will be directed to Freedom Honor
Flight, the Coulee Region Humane Society and to the
Alzheimer’s Association.

From Dad’s WWII experiences to the way
he took care of his family through the
years, we were richly blessed. Now he is in
the Glory of Heaven.

Thank you again and may God Bless,

The Family of John M. Casper
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